

## **Cancellation Notice - Sent 1/23/25**

**After touring the race course today and working with local authorities, we have made the difficult decision to cancel the 2025 PNC Bank Charleston Half Marathon.** The event will not be rescheduled and will return in January, 2026.

The race course continues to be very icy creating a significant safety hazard for runners, as well as for the hundreds of volunteers and staff required to properly produce the event. Many of our valued partners, such as police and EMS, are needed to help with storm relief efforts in other areas of the city and surrounding areas.

Your safety and the well-being of our community are always the top priorities. Given these unforeseen circumstances, proceeding with the event is simply not possible.

We understand the time and effort you've put into preparing for this race, and we deeply share your disappointment.

When you registered, you were guaranteed a [Worry Free Registration](#), which provides you with race credit if the race is canceled before the start of the race. **By the end of the day, you will receive another email from us with more details about your option of receiving race credit or participating in the event virtually.**

We appreciate your patience and understanding as we navigate this unprecedented weather event. Thank you for your continued support of the Charleston Half Marathon and Engaging Creative Minds.

## **Weather Update - Sent 1/22/25**

As many of you know, a winter storm hit Charleston and the surrounding areas yesterday. As a result, we have decided to make one change to the event: **Packet Pickup scheduled for Thursday, January 23, 2025, from 4-8 PM is canceled.** At this time, we anticipate the rest of the event will occur as planned and are looking forward to race weekend in Charleston.

**If you were planning to attend packet pickup on Thursday, you will need to come to packet pickup on Friday, which will be held at the Riverdogs Stadium from 9-7.** Given the last minute change, you will not need to select a time slot for Friday. Please come at your convenience. We appreciate your flexibility and understanding.

The decision to cancel Thursday's packet pickup was not made lightly, as we know many of you had planned to pick up your race bib then. The decision allows time for the Riverdogs Stadium and the streets surrounding the venue to be cleared and safe for

participants. Additionally, many of our vendors, including the race organizers, will travel to Charleston from out of town and will need additional travel time due to the inclement weather.

Given that many of you have been impacted by the winter weather, we have reopened the deferral form for those who are unable to attend the event. If you would like to defer your registration, you can do so [here](#). The deferral fee will still be in place. You will receive race credit for the amount you paid for your registration (minus handling fees) that you can use for next year's race or another Capstone Event. The credit will expire after one year.

If you are still planning to attend the race, we will send an **email update** tomorrow with any additional information. The deferral window will remain open until 6:00 PM on Friday giving you the option to defer if you are no longer able to attend the event due to the weather.

Thank you for your patience and understanding!

### **Weather Update - Sent 1/17/25**

Much like many of you, we are closely watching the weather forecast for race week. The current weather forecast indicates a chance of winter weather on Tuesday of race week, as well as some rain accumulation throughout the week. We are in close conversation with the City of Charleston and other local officials, and **at this time, there are no anticipated changes to the event**. We will plan to provide an additional update on **Wednesday, 1/22**.